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2024/4393/P Araminta 05/11/2024 12:20:48 OBJ Reject this as they will have a view straight into my living room
Critchley
2024/4393/P R Wells 05/11/2024 15:16:02 COMMNT

1) The extension of 1.85m sets this back further than existing on the street as can been seen in the diagrams
showing the 'block plan/location plan'. The description of it being 'minor' in section 6.32 of the heritage report is
not taking into account that this is a creeping line further back than others that are referenced in
adjoining/close proximity. The implied position in Section 6.25 that this somehow creates a more 'uniform'’
position is thus peculiar.

2) Although not addressed in the documents submitted, existing tree(s) likely need cutting back and removing
and there is no mention of replacement. We have already lost one large old tree on Murray Street due to rail
bridge works recently with no apparent plan for replacement.

3) The above reduces space/ability for water dissipation in event of heavy rain. Murray Street already has a
high surfacefflash flooding risk rating on Gov.UK and continuing to allow reductions in open space and foliage
without addressing that, is increasing that risk.
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